
 
St. John the Baptist Catholic Church 

Youth Evangelization 
 

Dear Parent, 

Hello!  My name is Chris Wibbenmeyer and I am the Coordinator of Religious Education for St. John the 

Baptist Parish.  According to my records, your child will be entering kindergarten this fall.  If our records 

are not correct, please contact me and we will correct this error.   

If you do have a kindergarten student and are interested in entering our kindergarten religious 

education program you will need to register your son/daughter by completing the attached paperwork.  

Kindergarten meets on Wednesday evening from 7:00-8:00pm at the Marion Local Elementary School.  

The first night for kindergarten this year is Wednesday, September 27th.  Our kindergarten students do 

not follow the same calendar as our 1-12 students.  Kindergarten will meet for several weeks then have 

a couple of weeks off.  Our calendar will be published very soon. 

Please complete all necessary forms and send them back to me as soon as possible.  You can drop the 

forms off at the Marion Catholic Community Office or mail back to Marion Catholic Community 7428 

State Route 119, Maria Stein 45860.  Please place to my attention. 

I appreciate your prompt response.  If you have any questions, feel free to give me a call.  If you already 

have sent in your registration paperwork for your kindergarten student, please accept my thanks. I am 

looking forward to a new year of religious education.  Thank you for all you do as parents to bring Christ 

to your child. 

In Christ, 

Chris Wibbenmeyer 

Coordinator of Religious Education 

St. John the Baptist Youth Evangelization – 7428 State Route 119, Maria Stein, OH  45860 

cwibbenmeyer@marioncatholiccommunity.org   /  Cell  (567) 279-1430  Office (419) 925-4775 

Website www.marioncatholiccommunity.org/st-john-the-baptist-ccd 
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